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Recent Residential Burglaries and Prevention Tips 

 

 

   Avoid being a victim- 

  1.  Lock all your doors, gates, & windows 

  2. Immediately report suspicious people & activity in your neighborhood 

  3. Consider buying a home alarm, alarm stickers, motion lighting  

  4. Make it appear as though someone is home when you are not 

    Recent burglaries in the area- 

The majority of these burglaries are occurring during the day when people are away 
from home. The pattern of these suspect/s is that they usually knock at the front 
door to see if you are home.  Suspect/s often use these means to enter your home: 
unsecured rear yards, unlocked sliding glass doors, garage doors, unlocked, or open 
windows. The age range of the suspect/s in recent burglaries has been 15-21 yrs.   

   Items most commonly stolen from homes- 

 1. Electronic devices, iPods, iPads, Laptop computers, cameras 

 2. Jewelry, especially gold   

 3. Cash, Credit Cards & Checks 

 4.  Flat screen TV’s and DVD Systems  

  Be the eyes and ears of the neighborhood!  

Be vigilant and don’t hesitate to call 911 for activity you believe to be suspicious ac-
tivity in your neighborhood. Our department is actively working to solve these 
crimes by using uniformed and plain clothes personnel to conduct investigative fol-
low-up  in  your neighborhood. You can go to our website http:// 
www.Redwoodcity.org/police/ to see other prevention tips. You can also find us on 
Facebook and Twitter for  more facts and resources.     

     

 


